
-----Original Message----- 
From: Morris Haugg <morrishaugg1@gmail.com>  
Sent: March 19, 2024 11:07 AM 
To: Jason MacDonald <JMacDonald@amherst.ca> 
Cc: Leon Landry <leonwlandry@gmail.com>; Bill Casey <billcaseyns@outlook.com> 
Subject: Beaubassin Village  
 
Hello Jason .  I am seeing you this letter to show that we have provincial support for more development of 
this historic site in our neighbourhood . We need lots of local support as well.  
 
This site is not just of historic and cultural importance. It has great economic potential in terms of tourism. 
 
We are hereby asking for the opportunity to make a presentation to Council on this subject.  
Cumberland Acadian Society  

 


